
Season Closure - Outdoor Pools

It's that time of year again!

Our much loved Outdoor 50m and Toddler Pool will

be officially closing for the season from Monday
15th April 2024. 

The Splash Park area will remain open until further

notice.

APRIL 2024

Dear Customers,

Welcome to April 2024!

Keep up-to-date with the latest news from EAC below. 

ANZAC Day Opening Hours

On ANZAC Day, Thursday 25th April 2024, the

centre will be operating 8:00am - 4:00pm. 

Normal operating hours will resume from 26th

April 2024.

For more information on opening hours, please

click here.

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Location-and-Hours


Learn to Swim - Term 2 Enrolments

Current student enrolments for changes will commence:

Tuesday 02 April 2024 - Sunday 07 April 2024

New student enrolments will commence:

Monday 15 April 2024 and will conclude in Week 5 of the term,

Sunday 02 June 2024. 

New student assessments:

Assessment bookings available online from Mon 25 Mar 2024.

Assessment bookings available online from Mon 25 Mar 2024.

Students not currently enrolled in the program who are over

the age of 5 and have had previous swimming experience

in a structured class will be required to complete an

assessment.

If the student is under the age of 5 and has had no swimming

experience in a structured class no assessment is required.

For available times and to book an assessment

please visit our website.

For more information about our Learn to Swim Program, please

click here.

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Learn-to-Swim-Live
https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Learn-to-Swim-Live

